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Comments: While tourism will continue to grow in Juneau and more visitors will want to visit the Glacier area, I do

not believe the Forest Service needs to make drastic changes to this unique ecological experience by planning to

accomodating growth.

 By making the Glacier visitor area more industrial, it will lessen the experience by all.

 

I strongly oppose motorized water crafts on the lake.  

I encourage improved trails for visitors and locals to utilize and stay safe as they explore the area by foot.

 


